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Statement: 

UN-GGIM-AP congratulates the UN-GGIM Secretariat and World Bank on their work and progress 

made for the Integrated Geospatial Information Framework (IGIF), especially the completion of the 

the global consultations for Part2: Implementation Guide. 

 

UN-GGIM-AP strongly encourages all its member countries from the Asia-Pacific region to become a 

pilot country for the implementation of the IGIF. 

 

UN-GGIM-AP thanks Fiji, Mongolia, Nepal and Tonga for already participating as pilot countries for 

the IGIF and welcomes their interest in sharing their experiences in a webinar to be organized in 

October 2020 by the UN-GGIM-AP Secretariat. 
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